
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 21 APRIL 2008

 

EX.101/08
REFERENCE FROM COMMUNITY OVERVIEW AND 



SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – CARLISLE PARTNERSHIP –



HEALTHY COMMUNITIES AND OLDER PEOPLE



SECOND REPORT



(Non-Key)

Portfolio:
Health and Wellbeing


Subject Matter

A Minute excerpt from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 27 March 2008 (COS.49/08) regarding the Carlisle Partnership - Healthy Communities and Older People Second Report 2007/08 had been circulated.    The Overview and Scrutiny Committee had requested that the comments and concerns of the Committee be forwarded to the Executive for consideration.  

Councillor Luckley informed Members that the Committee were concerned that the Income Maximisation project should be continued, that the time lags inherent in the Smoking Cessation Project were a concern and there were concerns with regard to the option of pursuing the Accreditation of Carlisle as a World Health Organisation Healthy City.

Summary of options rejected:
None

DECISION

(1)
That the comments of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee, as set out under Minute COS.49/08, be noted.

(2)
The Executive agree in principle the option to pursue the Accreditation of Carlisle as a World Health Organisation Healthy City and Officers prepare a report for consideration by a future meeting of the Executive, on the role which the City Council could play in pursuing such an Accreditation for Carlisle.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







